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Little Bees Children Self Help Group

P.O. Box 68933, Juja Road – 00622 Nairobi, Mobile: 0722-455 222

Email: slittlebees@yahoo.com / lucyamoloodipo@yahoo.com

7th April 2010

TO SPONSOR SAGA
FROM AMOS IMBEVA 

Dear Sponsor, 

RE: DAP REPORTS FROM JANUARY TO MARCH 2010

Happy Easter Saga!

I would like to give you a report about your foster son Amos Imbeva, to give you reports of these three months. Amos has been sick thrice and has been admitted in the hospitals, he has been very sick for those 3 times because of cold weather in Nairobi ever time. Amos bronchitis were blocked and he was getting cold and could not breath and I was always rushing him to the hospital. He was very sick sometimes he could not talk. He has been busy with his studies and sickness altogether. 

His doctor said he must be operated though the amount is very huge, and his operation must be done four or five times because he is not in a good position to have full operation. I bought him school uniform, I have bought him full uniform from his donations. 

As in this season Nairobi is very cold and there is heavy rain. Amos’s health is not good. Thank you for his school fees. 

Yours faithfully,

Lucy Odipo.
